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Chuck DeLeuw's first place photo: "Thanks for
Stopping in Lafayette." Photo Chuck DeLeuw

Published December 12th, 2018

Lafayette through the eyes of the lens; photos on
display
By Pippa Fisher

Lafayette city council took time during the Nov. 26
meeting to recognize the participants of the most recent
"Day in the Life" photo contest, including first place
winner Chuck DeLeuw for his submission entitled
"Thanks for Stopping in Lafayette."

This is the fourth such contest organized by the public
art committee. Rules specify that the photo must be
taken on a particular day - in this case, July 29 on the
50th anniversary of the incorporation of Lafayette.

Lafayette resident Christine Yarosh received special
recognition for her photo "Tour de Lafayette." Other
contestants included Dana Anderson for her photo, "50
Years of Leadership," Stu Selland for his untitled photo,
Michael Dawson for "Trees of the Lafayette Moraga Trail"
and Erin Partridge for "Sun Over Burton Valley."

The photos are all currently on display in the Lafayette
Library and Learning Center's homework room through the end of December. 

Reach the reporter at: pippa@lamorindaweekly.com
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